
Reception Autumn walk along Merelake Way – Wednesday 18th October 

 
On Wednesday 18th October, depending on the weather, we are planning 

to take the children on a short walk along Merelake Way, the salt line, as 

far as the roman bridge. We will be using our senses to look, listen and 

touch as we walk along. We will be collecting interesting leaves, seeds, 

small twigs etc that we will use back at school. 

 

We are planning to leave school as soon as we are ready at approximately 

9.20 am, returning to school late morning, in plenty of time for lunch.  

 

We will provide the children with a snack for the walk so they won’t need to bring or buy 

a snack that day. If the walk has to be cancelled due to the weather, we will still ensure 

they still have a snack. 

 

Children will need to wear a warm waterproof coat. They should wear their usual school 

t-shirt and jumper or cardigan. However, they can wear jeans, trousers or leggings instead 

of their school trousers or skirt.  

 

We will be wearing our wellies for the walk. However if your child has walking 

boots/outdoor footwear they are welcome to wear those instead. Please ensure they have 

a pair of shoes to change into when we return to school.  

 

If you are free on the Wednesday morning we would love it if you could come along. 

Grandparents are welcome too! The walk is unsuitable for pushchairs and younger 

siblings. You can grant permission for the walk on ParentMail via the school shop or 

alternatively please complete the permission form below and return it to school as soon as 

possible by Tuesday 17th October.  

 

Many thanks, 

 

Mrs Rogers, Mrs Cheadle, Mrs Thompson and Miss Lewington 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 

Reception – Welly Walk 

 

I give permission for _______________________ to go on the Reception walk along  

 

Merelake Way. 

 

 

Signed: ________________________________ 


